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I am writing to express my strong support for the House Bill 3932. Beavers provide 

many benefits to streams including flood control, lowering sediment levels, increasing 

late summer flows, improved riparian and wetland zones, improved salmon, and 

other fish habitat, improved bird and wildlife habitat etc. etc. This is all done for free 

as opposed to paying agencies and other entities to do the work. 

 

Respectfully, 

Kathleen boylan 


